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November 2014
Dear Business Leader:

The Annual Avera Holy Family Auxiliary “Holiday Wreath Extravaganza” continues to be a popular holiday event for many and we are preparing for another successful year!  We are looking for businesses interested in donating wreaths for the annual fundraiser to be given away during the Holiday Coffee hosted by the Auxiliary on Thursday, December 11th.  

Your wreath can be decorated in any theme you choose.  We only ask that wreaths are a minimum of 14 inches in diameter and not be made of items that will shed (i.e. no live evergreen wreaths which shed pine needles).  Be creative…maybe it’s a wreath made out of something that portrays your business with a gift certificate attached – just use your imagination and have fun!  Be sure to attach your business card to your wreath so everyone can admire your creativity.
All participating businesses need to deliver their wreath creation to the patient registration desk at the hospital by Monday, December 1st.   The wreaths will then be prominently displayed throughout the hospital until the drawing.    

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Sandy Lunning at 362-6132.  Thank you for your consideration and continued support. 

Sincerely,

Avera Holy Family Auxiliary Board

